
15th Convocation 

For any further queries, Please contact:

O�ce of Records

Administra
tive Building [4th Floor]

Phone: 8811749, 8815386 Ex-148

Email: r
ecords@aiub.edu

OR/MEMO/1114/00/0001Urgent Notice for

Students who have already applied for 15th Convocation are requested 
to clear all pending payments on or before November 20, 2014. 

Those who have cleared the payments are requested to ensure that their 
VUES accounts are updated with the information. If the information has 
not been updated, please contact the Accounts Department, with the 
money receipt on or before the set date.

Failure to do either of the above will lead to an automatic  
cancellation from the Convocation list.


